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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Proposed Reallocation of Title I Funds 
 
 Dale Warriner/David Meadows 
 

 
Federal Programs Director, Dale Warriner, requests permission to present a proposal for the 
reallocation of Title I funds.  The proposal will include several items designed to enhance 
instructional opportunities for students. 
 
The proposed reallocation of Title I Funds is in the amount of $317,697.00.  TPSD Finance 
Director Linda Pannell has verified this amount.  If approved, the reallocation will provide 
salaries/benefits for additional personnel, technology enhancements, and extended year 
opportunities in the following projected amounts. 
 
 
 Salary and Benefits $ 32,221 
 Technology 247,438 
 Extended Year  38,038 
 
  Totals $317,697 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Ludt (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
 
 

       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


